
 
 
 
Officials of the Financial Intelligence Unit of Sri Lanka participated in the “Advanced 
Cybercrime Investigation Course” conducted by International Criminal Investigative Training 
Assistance Program, of the United States Department of Justice. The program was held during 22 
to 26 January 2024 at Colombo, Sri Lanka. Investigators from the Sri Lanka Police, including 
officers from the Cybercrime Investigation Division and the                         
Children & Women Bureau, also participated in the event. 
This course was mainly focused on Cyber Crime Investigations & Forensics and advanced 
technologies of Cryptocurrency analysis. Furthermore, the course included case studies and 
practical sessions to enhance the investigative experience of the participants. 
 
 
 


